Minutes of the Meeting of the Recreation Commission
Tuesday, April 14, 2009

Attending:

Stephanie King, Lee Slap, Ann Bere, Dennis Rocha, Laurie Carlson
Absent:
Neal Fay, Betsy Lipson

Meeting called to order: 7:04

Ernie D’ Agnelli attended to update the Commission on the plans for the
upcoming summer programs. Registration is doing well so far, very early into the
registration process.

John Madden requested approval for a vending operation at the fields around
Town and the pool area during the spring and summer months. The Commission was in
favor of this and discussed a policy to allow this practice for this and future seasons.

The Director gave an update on all current, recently completed, and upcoming
programs. A 13™ team was added to the slow pitch softball league

Town Field is set to officially re-open May 2. That project was completed in a
timely manner with excellent results.

Signage was requested and approved for the tennis courts at Winn Brook to deter
roller bladers and skateboarders who interfere with tennis players frequently at that
location.

Funding has been requested for repairs at the Winn Brook and Pequossette tennis
courts. The fate of these requests will likely not be known until after the June Town
meeting.

The Commission was updated on revenue through March.

Meeting Adjourned at 9:12 p.m.



